
Parent’s Questionnaire 

  

 

  
For a chance to enter the prize draw to win a unique ‘Hamper’, please take a 
couple of minutes to complete this very short questionnaire and hand it in 
as you leave. Thank you.  
  
  
The Bishop Wordsworth’s School Parents Association (a registered charity), is 
managed by volunteer parents/carers and provides a community platform for all 
parents/carers of students attending ‘Bishops’, enabling various fundraising events that 
provide various necessary items for the school that are not in the statutory funding program, to further enrich 
the lives of your children at school. Recent BWSPA fund raising has provided the students with books, table 
tennis tables, a basketball hoop and even a minibus. We are currently looking to help further fund the Multi 
Use Games Area, provide a number of tables/benches for use in the school outdoor areas as well as provide a 
multi-use portable ‘mini marquee’ for use at outdoor sporting and other events. 
  
The more that parents get involved to help raise funds, the greater the benefit for our children! 
  
How would you prefer to receive communications and information from the BWSPA re events & activities – 
please tick two preferred options only; 

 Email      Facebook 

 Website  Twitter 

 Instagram  Classlist (a school community app – not 
currently in use at BWS - TBC 

  
From this list of fund raising events, what events do you find interesting to potentially attend as a 
parent/carer– please tick as many as appropriate; 

 The BWSPA AGM - committee and all 
parents invited 

 BWSPA ‘quarterly update’ meetings - 
committee and all parents invited 

 Y7 Skittles Evening with 
child                                  

 Christmas Fair / Market stalls 

 Parent and child evening  Charity Walk 

 Charity Bike Ride  Other: Please state 

 
Where you are interested in the following events please can you also indicate what you consider a fair 
price to pay for an individual to attend this sort of fund raising event 

£                      Annual Summer Social – BBQ, 
drinks, music 

£ Gastronomic dinner event in local 
restaurant                                          

£            Outdoor Summer Theatre 
Production 

£ Muddy Runners                    

£ Charity Music Concert         
 

£ Hosted Wine Tasting 

£ VIP Guest Speakers visiting the 
School (eg Historian, Actor, Author, 
TV Presenter, Sports player etc) 

£ Quiz Night    

£ Golf Day  - parent and child     £ 6 a side Cricket Festival - family day  
 

  
What fund raising events would you like to see added to this list? list as many as you like! 

  
  
 
 
 

 
  



Parent’s Questionnaire 

  

 

  
 
 
 

Would you be interested in joining the ‘1000 Club’ with a commitment of £12 a 
year?                                                                 (delete as appropriate) 

Y  /  N 

Half of all ‘1000 Club’ funds raised go towards student’s school needs (eg books/sports kit etc) and half is 
awarded to participants in a monthly prize draw. 

 

Would you like to sign up to ‘easyfundraising’ and/or Amazon Smile to support the BWSPA?                   
                                                                           (delete as appropriate) 

Y  /  N 

This is a simple non-cost option to you applicable to many of your online purchases and raises money 
directly for the BWSPA. 

  
  
  
Please tick as appropriate; 

 I am interested in getting involved as a volunteer in future (eg. helping out at 2nd uniform sales, bake 
cakes, run stalls/cafes/bars at events, set up/take down tables for events etc) 

 I am keen to share ideas for my own events to help fund raise 
 

 I am experienced in fund raising and/or charitable work and would like to help 
 

 I would like more information re the BWSPA please 
 

 
If you ticked any of these statements above and would like to enter the prize draw, please add your 
name and an email or mobile contact and we will get in touch soon; 

Name  
 

Email address  
 

Mobile Phone number  
 

 
  
 

Thank you from the BWSPA and best of luck next term!  
Please do keep in touch via our website 

 BWSPA.org.uk 
and  

Follow us @BWSPA Twitter, Facebook & Instagram. 
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